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November 18, 2019 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
 
Scott S. Harris, Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 

Re: Nasrallah v. Barr, No. 18-1432 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I represent petitioner in the above-captioned case. On behalf of petitioner and respondent 
in the case, I write to request a reciprocal one-week extension of the merits brief schedule. The 
new schedule would be as follows:  

Petitioner’s brief due on December 9, 2019 
Respondent’s brief due on January 15, 2020 

Petitioner and respondent have agreed to this new schedule. Please let me know if you 
have any questions or require any additional information. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
__________________________ 
Paul W. Hughes 
 

  
 
CC: Counsel for respondent 
 


